
February 26-March 1, 2024

This last week was filled with some flip flopping of weather! Let’s hope more spring
weather is coming this week. Here are the notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting Richland Center. We have chapel every

Monday. Thank you for those who have been supporting our mission!
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
○ We are still working on flashcard calendars for the month.

★ Reading Month
○ March starts reading month. We will be celebrating reading month by doing

an in class book exchange. Each child can bring in one or two books to
exchange with classmates. If they bring one book, they will get to pick a new
book. If they bring two, they will get to pick two. Only students who bring in
books will be able to receive or exchange books. We will do this on Friday,
March 1st. Please bring in the books on that day only! To clarify, when they
exchange books, they will be giving up the book they brought in and
keeping the one they exchanged for. This allows the kids to let their friends
keep wonderful, new stories!

○ Be watching for a note throughout the week about special things we will be
doing for reading month the week of March 4-8.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Social studies we will start to talk about goods, services, needs, and wants.
○ Math we add nickels and pennies, problem solving, and subtraction from 10.
○ Christ Light we will learn about Hannah and Eli.
○ Superkids we will learn ALL OLL and ULL, work with memory words, and

write irregular contractions.
○ Music we will work on listening to music and using terms to describe it.
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